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PJM Standardization of Ship Services
Admin -- 29 August 2022

MAKASSAR, August 25, 2022 – PT Pelindo Jasa Maritim, Subholding PT Pelabuhan 

Indonesia (Persero) or Pelindo Group are increasingly strengthening services by conducting 

an assessment of all pilots and ship units owned.

President Director of Pelindo Jasa Maritim Subholding (SPJM), Prasetyadi said, for now his 

party has carried out an assessment for all units in Dumai Port.

“After the Dumai Port in Riau, it will follow the Balikpapan Port in East Kalimantan next month 

(September). We are targeting that all ports managed by SPJM will be assessed, both for 

pilots and all units owned, "explained Prasetyadi.


